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Autumn Term 
 

25th September 

2015 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Last week, the children of the school went to the ballot box to cast their votes for the children they 

wanted to represent their class this year. The children voted, using the actual ballot box that is used 

in this area for the local and general elections. Before they had a chance to vote, we spoke to the 

children about how important it is, and what a privilege it is, to have the right to vote in our country.  

The votes were then counted and verified and I am pleased to announce that this year’s School 

Council are: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading and Phonics Workshop 
Thank you to all Reception parents who attended Mrs Barretts’ reading and phonics workshop this 

morning. It was great to see so many of you here today. 

 

PTA MacMillan Coffee Morning 
Each year we host a coffee morning to help raise money for the MacMillan Trust and this year  was 

no exception.  A quick tally of the donations shows that we have raised the fantastic sum of £120 

and still counting!.  A big thank you to Mr Pringle and the PTA for organising the event; to those  

who were able to donate cakes and biscuits for the coffee morning and to those who were able to 

take the time to come and join us for a coffee. The money raised will be an important contribution to 

this worthwhile charity. We will also be selling all the remaining cakes after school so look out for 

the PTA ladies out the front this afternoon. 

 

Reminders 

Home/School agreement—Most of the home/school agreements have now been returned to the 

class teachers—we have photocopied them and kept one in your child’s file and the other will be 

returned to you.  If you still have not returned yours, please return asap. Many thanks. 

 

Year 6 Secondary School Applications—To be completed 

by the 31st October. See the website below for more details. 

www.essex.gov.uk/admissions 

Flu forms 

The deadline for the return of the flu immunisation forms has 

now passed.  If you still wish to return your form it must be 

handed into the office no later than Monday 28th September. 

Thank you. 

Clubs 

Most of our clubs have now started. A full list is available 

from the office. If your child wishes to participate in any of 

the clubs please see 

the office for more 

details.     Class Result 

Turner 96.08% 

Picasso 98.67% 

Matisse 98.67% 

Monet 98.28% 

Hockney 98.15% 

Goldsworthy 96.30% 

Whole school % 

since the start of the 

year 

97.67% 

League 

points 

3 

6 

5 

4 

5 

2 

Lead Class 

Picasso 

Dali 97.245 5 

Weekly results 

Attendance 

League 

Well done to   

Picasso & Matisse 

Classes  for Jointly 

winning the  

Attendance League 

this week. 

Diary dates 

5th Oct KS1 trip to the London 

Aquariium 

15th Oct Flu Immunisation day  years 

1-6 

16th Oct KS1 showcase ‘Under the 

Sea’ 2pm 

21st Oct Harvest festival assembly 

23rd Oct Non PUPIL DAY 

2nd Nov Back to school 

3rd Nov School Nurse in  for height 

& weight checks for yr 6 

Parents evening 3.30—7pm 

10th Nov Tempest photo’s in for  

individual  photos 

19th Nov PTA Fashion Show 

4th Dec Xmas Bazaar 

  

4th Nov Parents evening 3.30-

5.30pm 

30th Sept —

7th Oct 

Book Fair 

2nd Oct Wake n Shake starts this 

week 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Year 1 Henley & Francesca 

Year 2 Joe & Isabelle 

Year 3 Jack & Ruby  

Year 4 Josh & Gemma 

Year 5 Mason & Lucy 

Year 6 Luke & Holly 


